
 
 
 
 

Dear Father/colleague,  
 
Please see links below to a video message from Archbishop Martin for the first Ministry 
Sunday collection which takes place this weekend.  
 
You may wish to share on your parish websites and social media channels to help promote 
this important new collection which as the Archbishop says is about ensuring that we will 
have the people we need – men and women who will be to the fore in making our parishes 
vibrant faith communities into the future. 
  
 
https://www.facebook.com/DublinDiocese   
 
https://youtu.be/XwNAtwAuUxs   
 

 
Regards 
The Communications Office 
 
 
LEGAL NOTICE:  
 
This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom 
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